A message from ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Dear All Saints Parents,

The Helping Hands program assists teachers in doing sundry material and resource preparation. The
help of our volunteers in this program is greatly appreciated by our teachers and teacher assistants. The
program enables to the teachers to have more quality time with our children.

We assist the teachers with a variety of tasks such as cutting, sorting, tearing, etc.

This is an easy way to complete your volunteer hours and a great opportunity to get involved and make
new friends. If you have smaller children at home, please feel free to bring them along as well.

Helping Hands meets every Wednesday morning in the Dining Hall after drop off. It will begin on August
9, 2017

For further information, please contact:
Rita A. Berley

301-509-0729 (text me or call me) or johnberley@aol.com or rita.berley@handslawllc.com




